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Barlaston First School

Weekly Newsletter

4th June 2020
Let your light shine through family, friendship and faith

Welcome Back to Some of Our Children!
School reopened for some of our nursery, reception and year one children this week, as well as some of our keyworker children.

It was lovely to have the children back in school! The week has gone smoothly, with the children following all new safety measures brilliantly!

Well done everyone!

Hello to the Children at Home!

A big hello from us all in school to all the children at home. We are all missing you and hope that as soon as possible, school life will return to some sort of normality! We hope the sunshine returns for you soon, so you can play outside. Keep safe everyone!

We Say Goodbye to Mr Horton
It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Mr Horton at the end of this term. Mr Horton is relocating to Leicestershire, and has a new job as an assistant headteacher in a school close to his new home. We are so sad to see him leave, but very excited for him as he starts his new job in September.

Plans for September
In September Mr Gordon will be moving into the Badger class, and will be teaching the new year two children. We are in the process of recruiting a new teacher for our Deer class, ready for September. There are no plans to move any other teachers, so the rest of the classes will remain as they are.
Hopefully, at some point, we will receive guidance from the Government as to how schools will operate in September. As soon as we receive guidance, we will start to put plans in place, and notify you as soon as we possibly can.

Best wishes  Mrs Clarey and Team


